
Thank you to COBS Bread Walnut
Grove for your generous donation

$563.33 for 2020. 
When you Purchase at COBS Walnut Grove

and they will donate 5% to the school.
Upcoming dates

Stay Connected
Follow us on Facebook

or sign up for 
newsletters at

 www.lynnfrippspac.com

Mar 5 - Report Cards home
Mar 10 & 11 Parent Teacher
Interviews ( 1 hour early dismissal)
Mar 12 - Crazy Sock Day
Mar 13-28  Spring Break
Mar 26 - Due date for Cobs Order
April 1 - Pick of Cobs Order at front
entrance of the school 2-3PM
April 2 - Good Friday

School  Closed
April 5 - Easter Monday - 

School Closed

Hello Families, Thank you for your continued
support with our fundraising programs. We
recently have passed 2 motions to spend $13,000 on
our new outdoor classroom and story walk
permanent structures that are being installed this
spring. This will allow us to continue learning outside
and allow our children to be comfortable while
learning in a new envvironment. I hope you all find
time to unwind over spring break.

 
Jenn Pyper, 
president@lynnfrippspac.com

CrazyCrazyCrazy
Sock DaySock DaySock Day

Friday March 12Friday March 12Friday March 12

Thank you Parents,

together we have

raised $43115.00 for

Lynn Fripps so far

this year


